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It's been a busy couple of months...

Hello and welcome back to our monthly newsletter. 

We hope you all had a lovely christmas and wish you all a very Happy New
Year.
 
Wow, what a year for Counsellors Together UK! It’s amazing what our
group has achieved over the last 12 months and how we have grown. We
have BIG plans for 2019!  
 
We'd like to thank those of you who have been a part of this amazing and
exciting cause. We couldn’t do what we do without you behind us.  
 
To recap; current campaign work:  
 
1. Meeting with MPs up and down the country, resulting in letters sent to
the ministers for health and education (from di�erent constituencies)
about the topic of counselling and volunteering.  
 
2. Schools counselling petition. This has been set up to encourage paid
counsellors in all schools.  
 
3. Petition to government about the lack of counsellors in the NHS.
(Coming soon)  
 
4. Launching National Counsellors Day 2019. This is to raise awareness of
counselling in general so that the public become aware of the role of
Counsellors and the often life saving work we do. It is also a chance for
Counsellors to come together and celebrate each other.  
 
5. Ongoing meetings with BACP regarding members rights.
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There's more...

  
 
6. Promotion of the aims & objectives of our group across relevant
sectors. 
 

Fundraising
 
All of this work takes a lot of time and e�ort so from January 2019 we will
be focusing more on our fundraising e�orts to ensure we can continue
with and indeed develop our campaign work.  
 
Below is a list of the services we will be o�ering throughout 2019. Pro�ts
from these services goes back to CTUK to allow us to continue with our
campaign work.
 
1. Websites for Therapists. 
 
We build websites for therapists for just £85 including hosting. Click here
to �nd out more.
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Still more...

 
2. Self development and person-centred marketing. 
 
An online training course coming March 2019. Helping counsellors,
therapists and coaches to grow their business online.
 
Click here and enter your email address to keep updated.
 
 

 
3. Online shop. New products to be added Jan/Feb 2019. Click here to visit
our store.
 
4. Donations. We accept monetary donations via the button on the
website. 
 
To make 2019 successful we really do need your support and for you to
get involved when you can. 
 
Please do check out the campaigns page on the website here as it gives
clear instructions on how you can get involved with links to everything you
need.
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One last thing before we go....

So if you know someone who wants a new website or would bene�t from
any of our other services, then please do send them our way and keep
recommending us across social media.
 
Pro�ts made via our services go back into CTUK so we can continue to
campaign. It really is a win win for all.
 
That’s it for this New Year issue of CTUK. 
 
Let’s make 2019 even better....
 
Counsellors Together UK
 
 
Watch out for more details about the UKs �rst ever National Counsellors'

Day - coming soon! 
 

Birmingham - 22nd June 2019! 
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